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"Laurence Gold "
<igold @ltsrlaw.com> To <arothstein@fec.gov>
09/06/2007 05:07 PM cc
Please respond to . . .
<igold@Itsrlaw.com> Subject AOR 2007-13 (United American Nurses, AFL-CIO)

Dear Ms. Rothstein: | am writing on behalf of the United American Nurses, AFL-CIO to confirm that UAN
grants the Commission a one-week extension of the 60-day period under 2 USC 437f(a)(1) to September
25, 2007. Thank you.

(signed)

Laurence E. Gold

Lichtman, Trister & Ross, PLLC
Suite 500

1666 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20009

(202) 328-1666, ext. 1352 (tel)
(202) 328-9162 (fax)

Igold @ltsrlaw.com

In order to comply with IRS Circular 230, we are required to advise that, unless specifically indicated otherwise, any tax advice
contained in this communication (including any attachments) was not intended to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of
either avoiding tax-related penalties under the Intemal Revenue Code, or promoting, marketing or recommending to another party
any tax-related matter addressed in this communication.



